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All believers in the United Kingdom 

 
 

Dearly loved Friends,  

 
The National Spiritual Assembly wishes to share with you the attached letter from the Department 

of the Secretariat received today, concerning the continuing suspension of pilgrimage and brief 
visits to the Holy Land.  The letter is available here as a PDF. 

 

The National Assembly lovingly remembers all of the friends whose plans to go on pilgrimage or 
make a brief visit to pray in the Holy Shrines have been affected by the current health crisis, and 

will pray that the opportunity to fulfil this sacred task will soon be restored. 
 

With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

 
 

 
 

Patrick O’Mara,  

Secretary 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

https://mcusercontent.com/d0f394c3294155c6196d93e9a/files/028a4ee8-9cfc-4540-969d-bf9804065325/201008_UHJ_ALLNSAs_re_Pilgrimage.pdf

